
Atlanta Public Schools
Invitation for:

Disadvantaged, Minority, and Women Business Enterprises, Supplier and Subcontractor 
outreach event for the Atlanta Public Schools Projects

The purpose of this meeting is for interested companies to learn how to do business with us, understand 
our processes, meet our team members and to provide information on the ESDC New Elementary School 

for the Douglass Cluster and Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy.

Project Information:
ESDC - New Elementary School for the Douglass Cluster (current location Harper-Archer Middle School). 

This project consists of approximately 140,000sf conversion from a middle school to an elementary 
school, 3 phases (June 2018-July 2019); phase 2 (August 2018-May 2019) the building will be partially 

occupied by the 8th graders. The primary elements of the project include select upgrades to interior 
finishes,and reconfigured rooms to support elementary program.

Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy - This project consists of approximately 103,828 square footage. 
Start June 2018 and complete July 2019. The primary elements of the project includes, New 3 story building 

constructed of steel, cold-formed metal framing, brick, metal panels, curtainwall, storefront, and modified 
bitumen roofing, finishes to consist of ceramic tile, rubber sports flooring, VCT, epoxy flooring, polished 

concrete,ACT, paint, new parking and drives, hardscape, landscape, play field.

This meeting will take place on:
Thursday, February 15, 2018 starting at 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.

Meeting location:
JE Dunn Construction 

2555 Cumberland Pkwy SE 
Atlanta, GA 30339

Please bring company marketing material and business cards.
Questions regarding the event should be directed to 

Cherelle Cortez at (678) 781-2574 Cherelle.cortez@jedunn.com 
or Chyna Terrell Green at (678) 987-7286 Chyna.terrell@jedunn.com 

Please RSVP Cherelle Cortez by Thursday, February 8th end of business.


